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Wyatt, Rosie

From: David Pais <pepedavid63@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 6:46 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Council Meeting Tomorrow Night

Hello City Council, 
 
Please vote yes to allow Santa Cruz County to build the already-funded Rail Trail from Monterey & Park to 
New Brighton State Beach.  This will give Capitola and Santa Cruz County residents a safer way to travel 
to New Brighton Beach and preserve existing Rail Trail funding. 
 
--  
Thanks, 
  
David Pais 


